
Kim Stefansson 
Escambia County School District 
Public Relations Coordinator 
kstefansson@ecsdfl.us 
850-393-0539 (Cell) 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
March 3, 2021 
 
Escambia County Public Schools Foundation and UWF Offering Free 
Workshops for Parents - Next Up, Setting Goals!  
 
Parents and guardians are encouraged to sign up for this free, virtual workshop 
for parents on Tuesday, March 9 from 5–5:45 p.m.. Entitled, Establishing 
Routines and Systems to Stay Organized, this workshop will be presented 
by Dr. Holley Handley and Dr. Tim Morse, UWF Faculty. 
 
This session will cover how to set clear expectations and goals for your child’s 
educational success. Pre-registration is required.  
 
The Escambia County Public Schools Foundation is partnering with the 
University of West Florida to offer an ongoing series of FREE virtual workshops 
that will run twice a month through April.  
 
To register send an email to foundation@ecsdfl.us. On the day of each 
workshop, the Foundation will send the link for the workshop to the first 100 
people to register. All of the presenters are UWF faculty members specializing in 
education and information technology. 
 
The cost of the workshops has been covered by a grant from Wells Fargo. Their 
support of our students and their families is greatly appreciated.  
 

 
 



Media queries about Escambia County School District topics should be directed 
to Kim Stefansson, at 850-469-6219, kstefansson@ecsdfl.us 
Like ECSD on Facebook at www.facebook.com/ecsdfl 
Go to Escambia Schools Public Relations on www.facebook.com/ecsd.public to 
see pictures of recent events. 
Visit ECSD’s web page at www.escambiaschools.org 
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